
The eLearning day (Friday, September 27) is a B day.
Monday, September 30 is an A day.

You will follow your B-day schedule.
eLearning days are just like any other school day:

You are expected to follow your schedule and attend
class virtually during the scheduled time.
Your teacher may require you to check-in at the
beginning of class.
During this time, you are expected to complete the
assignment posted by the teacher.
Teachers will be available at this time to answer any
questions you may have.

You are highly encouraged to complete all eLearning
assignments on the eLearning day. However, you do
have until the start of the next B class to complete and
turn in your assignments:

eLearning assignments given on Friday, September
27th will be due no later than the start of the next B
day class, Tuesday, October 1, 2024.
If an assignment is not turned in, you will be marked
SC-UNEX (unexcused absence) for each class period
that you are missing an eLearning assignment.
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